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Principals’ message 

These holidays we will not be participating in the 

Share Our Space program where we would open the 

playground up to the community. This is due to the 

work being conducted at our school over the 

holidays. There will be workmen coming and going 

all holidays including Mr Roffey and Mrs Atkinson 

completing their holiday maintenance. It would be 

much appreciated if you could refrain from using the 

school playground during these holidays. Thank 

you. 

 

This term has seen a lot of illness go through our 

school. I hope you all have a well-rested and safe 

holiday. Next term there is no student free day – 

students return Monday October 14th. 

 

Could I also ask that you are careful these holidays 

as there are a couple of magpies that have been 

swooping on the school grounds. Mr Roffey has 

made friends with one of them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Performing Arts 

Congratulations and well done to everyone who 

performed in the Casino Performing Arts Festival. 

You all did an amazing job! Well done to Jordan who 

represented our school by being one of the MC on 

the night. You read wonderfully and upheld our 

school values. Thank you to those parents/carers 

who transported their children to Casino. It was great 

to see the buzz the students got from performing on 

the stage. The conversations about the other 

schools performances and the ideas forming for next 

year were quite enlightening and valuable. Thank 

you to everyone. 

 

 

 

 

Lismore Show 

The students have the opportunity to attend Lismore 

Show on the first Friday back next term, 18th 

October. A permission note will be sent out in the 

first week back at school as I am awaiting more 

information from Lismore Show society. 
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Be Safe      -      Be    Respectful -      Be a Learner 

 

Logan 

Mrs Moore 
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Immunisation records 
Could I please ask that all parents bring in a copy of 
their chid/ren’s Immunisation history statement in 
order for us to update our files. You can obtain a 
copy straight away using either: 

• Your Medicare online account through 
MyGov 

• Express Plus Medicare mobile app. 
 
If you are not able to use Medicare online, your 
vaccinations provider can print your immunisations 
history statement for you. You can also call the 
Australian Immunisation Register (AIR) on 1800 671 
811 and ask them to send your immunisation history 
statement to you. It can take up to 14 working days 
to arrive in the post. 
 
If you require computer access to obtain your 
statement and to print it off, please see us at the 
school and we will provide a computer for you to use. 
 
School Uniform 

The current school uniform, maroon shirt with white 

mottled collar, has been discontinued by the 

company we order through. We have designed a 

new shirt which will hopefully be here early next 

term. As part of the transition from the old shirt to the 

new shirt, the school will purchase each child 1 of 

the new shirts. Old shirts will still be for sale until the 

sizes have run out. The remainder of the uniform will 

stay the same. Sorry to those who have been waiting 

on sizes to come in for their children. This will 

hopefully be rectified next term. 

 

Below is the design of the new school shirt. It will 

have Old Bonalbo Public School Logo on the left 

hand side as well as Old Bonalbo Public School on 

the collar. We are looking forward to their arrival. 

 

 
 

 
 

 
Swimming School 
Next Term we will be attending the pool on Fridays 
as part of our sports program for the term. This will 
commence in Week 2, Friday 25th October. There 
will be a permission note sent out in the first week 
back at school. 
Swimming School is Week 6: 18-22 November.  
 
Please have swimming shirts and swimmers ready. 

Mr. David Whitney will be assisting us in the pool and 

I know the students always look forward to this time 

of the year.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Woolworths Discovery Garden 
Woolworths is running a program where every $30 
you spend you receive a seedling kit. If you do not 
plan on using your kit at home in your own garden 
could you please send them into the school. It would 
be much appreciated as the students will then be 
able to plant them in our gardens. 
 
 
Thank you to those who 
have brought in the 
Woolworths Discovery 
Garden Pots. These will be 
used to re-plant our 
garden beds next term. 
 
 
 
School banking 
The School Banking program provides a fun, 
interactive and engaging way for young Australians 
to learn about money and develop good saving 
habits. School Banking encourages children to 
regularly deposit money into their Youthsaver 
account and earn silver Dollarmite tokens, which can 
then be redeemed for an exciting reward through our 
School Banking Rewards Program. Please see Miss 
Clarke if you would like your child to bank. Friday is 
banking day.  
 
Congratulations to Lila 
for earning a Dollarmite 
reward prize this term – 
a set of stackable 
highlighters. 
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Dates to Remember 

 

Date Event 

Monday 14th October First Day back Term 4 for Staff and Students 

Tuesday 15th October Kindergarten Transition 9am-1:45pm 

Friday 18th October Potential - Lismore show visit 

Tuesday 22nd October Kindergarten Transition 9am-1:45pm 

Friday 25th October Swimming – Bonalbo – 12pm-2:30pm 

Friday 25th October World Teachers’ Day 

Tuesday 29th October Kindergarten Transition 9am-1:45pm 

Friday 1st November Swimming – Bonalbo – 12pm-2:30pm 

Tuesday 5th November Kindergarten Transition 9am-1:45pm 

Thursday 7th November Outdoor Classroom Day 

Friday 8th November Swimming – Bonalbo – 12pm-2:30pm 

Tuesday 12th November Kindergarten Transition 9am-1:45pm 

Friday 15th November Swimming – Bonalbo – 12pm-2:30pm 

Tuesday 19th November NO Kindergarten Transition  

Monday 18th-22nd November Intensive Swimming 12:30-2:30pm 

Tuesday 26th November Kindergarten Transition 9am-1:45pm 

Friday 29th November Swimming – Bonalbo – 12pm-2:30pm 

Tuesday 3rd December Kindergarten Transition 9am-1:45pm 

Tuesday 3rd December Bonalbo Central School High School transition day 

Wednesday 4th December Bonalbo Central School High School transition day 

Friday 6th December Swimming – Bonalbo – 12pm-2:30pm 

Tuesday 10th December Kindergarten Transition 9am-1:45pm 

Friday 13th December Swimming – Bonalbo – 12pm-2:30pm 

Tuesday 17th December Last Kindergarten Transition 9am-1:45pm 

Wednesday 18th December Christmas Presentation and Christmas Tree Night 

Friday 20th December Last day of School – mufti day 


